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Title: Millennium Xtra and Silverlight Support 

Contents:  Millennium Xtra version 3.0.x uses Microsoft Silverlight in several areas of the product.  In 

particular, the Xtra Event Monitor screen requires Microsoft Silverlight be installed and enabled in order 

to display scrolling activity on the screen.  However, Microsoft Silverlight is being phased out and some 

browsers, including Google Chrome, now disable Silverlight by default.  In the near future, it is likely that 

most web browsers will discontinue support for Silverlight entirely. 

 In Xtra version 4.0.x, Millennium has replaced Microsoft Silverlight components with HTML 5.  

This ensures continued compatibility with all major web browsers.  Any Xtra customer who has a current 

Software Maintenance Agreement (SMA) is entitled to receive Xtra version 4.0 at no charge.  To obtain 

Xtra version 4.0.x or to receive a quote to renew the SMA, please contact Millennium Group’s Customer 

Service department by calling 1-866-455-5222. 

 


